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Canandaigua- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with members of the Canandaigua

Chamber of Commerce during their annual legislative luncheon. Senator Nozzolio gave an

update on the upcoming New York State budget and then spent time answering questions

from the members of the Chamber.

 



Pictured left to right are: Floyd Rayburn, Chairman of the Board of Directors for the

Canandaigua Chamber of Commerce; Senator Mike Nozzolio; Alison Grems, President of the

Canandaigua Chamber of Commerce; and Assemblyman Brian Kolb.


